














From: Paul Catalano
To: Stacey Churchill
Cc: d.naples@comcast.net
Subject: Naples Fire Pond Project- Cato Corner
Date: Wednesday, July 12, 2023 10:52:29 AM
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Stacey,
 
I planned to come speak today but am not yet discharged from the hospital .
 
I support the project to install a fire pond for several reasons.
 

I own a property within 200 yards of the location
The availability of water could potentially save lives of my tenants & neighbors
The availability of water will financially benefit my location if there is a fire there is the
opportunity for less destruction
The ISO rating of the community could improve with the addition of the fire pond.  It is my
understanding his rating will benefit all residents of Colchester.  Water availability is one of
the top factors with ISO rating.

 
 
Sincerely,
Paul Catalano
 
 
 

Providing Insurance and Financial Services

 
Paul A. Catalano, CLU® ChFC® CPCU®
87 Lebanon Avenue
Colchester, CT 06415
Office: 860 537 3338     Fax: 860 537 1588
paul@catalanoins.com
www.insurect.com
 
Visit us on Facebook
Leave us a Google review!
 
"Some Husbands & Wives Do Not Believe In Life Insurance:  All Widowers and Widows Do."
 
If this communication is securities related, click here for additional disclosures.
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
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